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16 December 2021 

 

Via Email Only:  Committee.Health@niassembly.gov.uk 

 

Mr Keith McBride 
Clerk 
Committee for Health 
Room 410 
Parliament Buildings 
Stormont 
Belfast 
BT4 3XX 
 
Dear Mr McBride 
 
RE THE ABORTION SERVICES (SAFE ACCESS ZONES) BILL 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 13 December 2021 in relation to the above matter. 
 
I can confirm that the South Eastern Trust has not required any additional security measures since 
the clinics were commenced and therefore has not incurred any additional costs. 

Yours sincerely 

 

_________________ 
ROISIN COULTER 
Chief Executive 
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